
Announcements for Tuesday, January 22, 2019 

 

- For anyone interested in trying out for Boy’s Lacrosse, there is an informational tomorrow at 

3:00 pm in the large cafeteria. 

- Attention all students who auditioned for the Prism concert:  Due to technical issues in the 

auditorium the Prism concert will be postponed.  Again, this week's Prism concert will be 

rescheduled.  Please talk to Ms. Mattingly if you have questions. 

- Letter jacket orders will be taken on February 8th.  Payment is due that day and order forms 

are in the front office.  This is the last chance to order a jacket this year. 

- Junior Ladies will meet Thursday, January 24th, at 8:30 am in the Small Café.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


